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IT Committee

From: Timothy Wolfe <wolfemanmaui@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, October 10, 2021 4:55 PM

To: IT Committee

Subject: Update on HCA Traffic Safety Requests

Attachments: HCA 4 Way Stats Update Final.pdf

Aloha,

The Board of Directors of the HCA approved this draft of the attached letter on October 6th during a zoom meeting of
the directors.

Thank you for adding this testimony to your records regarding this matter, IT-35.

Mahalo,

Tim Wolfe

Timothy Wolfe
wolfemanmaui@gmail.com
808.575.7474
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